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September 24. 2018

Sir Knight. Leonard Rheaume

Dear Len.

I wish to express my sincere gratitude to you and your brother Knights for all you did for the
priests and participants of the recent National Vocation Director’s Conference. The vocation
directors were so appreciative of the way you welcomed them to our diocese and took them to
the conference in Scottsdale. This was no small task ... especially during the airport lockdown
on Sunday.

Please pass on our appreciation to all those who helped. Thank you for being a faithful Knight of
Columbus.

Be assured of our prayers for you and your family.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

+Thomas J. (5 msted
Bishop of Phoenix

Encountering the Living Christ




